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During the month of December 2022 I attended the following meeting:

ULSU & University of Lethbridge Committees

During the month of December 2022 I personally attend The following committee meetings:

● ULSU General Assembly Meeting - Jan. 2

● ULSU EDIA Committee - Jan. 2

● Senate Meeting - Jan 2

● ULSU Mental Health Working Group - Dec. 4

● ULSU Executive Council Meeting - Dec. 7, 14

● ULSU General Assembly Meeting - Dec. 7

● General Faculties Council - Dec. 12

Meeting Minutes: Council Meeting Minutes | University of Lethbridge

● Joint Campus Labour Council Meeting - Dec. 15

Meeting with Students

● During the month of December 2022, I met with several students regarding academic

concerns and Grade Appeals.

Notable Events/Meetings

● Academic Events Coordinator Onboarding - Dec. 1

A meeting to onboard Pratiti, the new Academic Events Coordinator to the ULSU and

get Pratiti the resources needed to start.
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● ULSU & AUPE Connect - Dec. 1

The ULSU EC met with AUPE leadership to discuss the potential job action.

● Meeting with Student Affairs - Dec. 1, 9

I met with Student Affairs to go over the implementation of REC rooms on our

campus as well as the FLOURISH program.

● Meeting with Grants Facilitator - Dec. 5

I met with Sola Fasunwon about Undergraduate Research Opportunities

● Meeting with Martha Mathurin-Moe - Dec. 5

I met with Martha to discuss how the ULSU can better practice EDI as an

organization.

● National Day of Remembrance and Action on Violence Against Women Lunch and

Learn - Dec. 6

I hosted a Lunch & Learn about Gender Based Violence on campus and the role that

education plays in reducing and preventing it.

● Meeting with Student Success Centre about Nimbus - Dec. 7

I met with Jamie Takahashi to talk about the use and utilization of Nimbus.

● Meeting with Navitas leadership and SU EC - Dec. 7

The ULSU Executive Council met with Navitas Canada leadership and the Provost

team to discuss Navitas coming to ULeth.

● Volunteering as Santa for International Students - Dec. 8

I volunteered to be Santa Claus for an international student Christmas party.

● Student Breakfast Voucher Distribution - Dec. 12, 13, 15

I volunteered to hand out free breakfast vouchers to students during the final exam

period.

● A&S End of Semester Reception - Dec. 14

I attended this on invitation from the A&S Dean's office. This was a great opportunity

to meet with faculty and admin of A&S.
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● Launch of R.E.C. Room Pilot Project - Dec. 16

The REC Rooms launched with a pilot project hosted by the ULSU in the SU

Ballrooms. This took place during the Fall 2022 final exam period and was the

catalyst to all the rec rooms on campus.

● ULSU Closed for Holidays - Dec. 9 - Jan. 4

The ULSU office was closed for the Holidays from December 9th to January 4th 2023.

● Meetings with GA Members

○ Justin - Dec. 5

If you have any questions or concerns about this report please feel free to contact me via

email at su.academic@uleth.ca.

Kind Regards,

Gage Desteur
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